

Circular-Hie/32/2024-25

Date:25/11/2024

Dear Parent,

Greetings from Hyderabad Institute of Excellence!

This is to inform you that students will be visiting the Bal Sadan in Pargi next week as part of **School Social Responsibility**. Request parents of Grades I-X to send unused notebooks, pencil boxes, stationery, old clothes, sanitary pads or any other item which might be useful for the girls at the Bal Sadan. Students must a few of whatever they have, neatly wrapped with their name / class & section and deposit in the box kept in the HM's office.

The school does not encourage collection of money or purchase of the above mentioned items. The motive is to sensitize students and do their bit to help the less privileged.

Regards,

T. Veena Murthy

Principal

HIE